[bookmark: _GoBack]Post-Doctoral position in Developmental Cognitive Neuroscience in Marseille, France

A post-doctoral position is available to work with Dr Marie-Helene Grosbras at the Laboratoire de Neurosciences Cognitives in Marseille.

The project focuses on the development of social perception during adolescence and involves eye tracking and functional MRI experiments. 
Candidates should hold a Ph.D in Psychology or Neuroscience or related area and have relevant research experience in experimental design and statistical analysis, including fMRI. Experience with multivariate statistics and with conducting developmental studies as well as sufficient programing skills would be preferred.

This interdisciplinary position will provide training in various areas of cognitive neuroscience, and will take advantage of expertise present at Aix-Marseille University via local collaborations. Proficiency in French language is not a pre-request, but the opportunity to learn it is one of the many advantages of living in Marseille!


Applications should be sent by email (marie-helene.grosbras@univ-amu.fr) and should include a CV, a brief statement of research interests, the expected date of availability and the names of 2 references. Net salary is a minimum of 2,000 euros per month, according to French standards, and commensurate to experience. The initial appointment is for 15 months, starting Octoberr 1st 2019, renewable dependent on results.
